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Newsletter Update ~ 23rd March 2015 

Tuesday 24th March 

 Kindy and Year 1 Cross 

Country 

Wednesday 25th March 

 9:15am-10:00am 

Annunciation Liturgy

  

Thursday 26th March 

 7:30pm First Eucharist 

registration and 

information evening  

 MIPS Cross Country 

Years 2-6 

Friday 27th March 

 Project Compassion 

mufti day 

 Inter Diocesan 

Swimming Carnival 

 Stage 3 Touch Football 

 12:20pm St. John Paul 

11 Stations of the Cross 

for Year 4-6 in MPA 

 2:30pm P&F Easter Egg 

Raffle 

  

Sunday 29th March 

 Palm Sunday 

HOLY WEEK 

Monday 30th March 

To Wednesday 1st April 

 Year 6 Canberra 

Thursday 2nd April 

Holy Thursday 

Friday 3rd April 

 Good Friday 

Week 9 

Week 10 

Child Protection 

Recently, a letter went home to all families about 

the new Child Protection requirements. Please 

read these requirements thoroughly and undertake 

the screening and training where needed.  

Parish Sacramental Program 
 

A message to families with children planning to receive the sacrament of the 

Eucharist for this year (First Communion). Parents are invited to register 

students in Year 4 and above at the Information and Registration Evening on 

Thursday, 26th March. Dates for all sacraments are available  

from the parish office.  

Easter Raffle 

The P&F Easter Egg Raffle 

will be drawn Friday 27th 

March. 

If you have not already 

returned your tickets please 

send them back as soon as 

      possible. 

Easter Sunday  

Mass for Children 

Easter Sunday Mass for Children We are inviting all 
children in our parish from Years 1 to 6 to take part 
in our Easter Sunday Mass for children. This will be 
at the 10.30am Mass. Parents, if you would like 
your child/children to play a special part at the Mass 
please contact Clare as soon as possible. Mobile: 
0416 077 549 Email: 
creiherlyons@hotmail .com 
Involvement may include 
taking part in the Entrance 
and Offertory Processions, 
Gospel Dramatisation or 
Reading of Prayers of 
Intercession.  

Easter Sunday 5th April 

 7:30am, 9:00am, 10:30am (Children’s Mass) & 6pm Masses at Mary 

Immaculate church, Quakers Hill  
 

Easter Weekday Masses 6th-11th April 

 Monday: 8:30am 

 Tuesday: 8:30am 

 Wednesday and Thursday: 9:15am 

 Friday: 8:30am and 7:00pm Mass and Holy Hour 

 

 

Saturday 28th March 

 6pm Vigil Mass 

Sunday 29th March 

 7:30am Mass 

 9:00am Mass 

 10:30am Mass 

 6:00pm Mass 

Holy Thursday 2nd April 

 7:30pm Evening Mass of the Lord’s 

Supper 

Good Friday 3rd April 

 10:00am Way of the Cross 

             Multi Purpose Area  

 3:00pm Solemn Liturgical Action 

commemorating the Lord’s Passion 

Church will remain open until 9:00pm for 

prayer and reflection 

Holy Saturday 4th April 

3:00pm-4:30pm 

7:00pm Celebration of the Lord’s  

              Resurrection Vigil Mass 

Last day of Term 1 

 

Thursday 2nd April 



Quality Catholic Schools (QCS) Survey 
 

Every year, the Catholic Education Office conducts a survey to gauge the culture of 
the schools in Parramatta. The survey is completed by all staff at the school, all 

students from Years 5 and 6 and a randomly selected group of 60 parents. These 
surveys will be completed during the next two weeks and the results will be available 

in May. If you are a parent who has been randomly selected, please complete the 
survey and either return it to school or complete the survey online. 

Acceptable Use Agreement for Information 
Technology 

 
REMINDER: These forms are now overdue 

The Acceptable Use Agreement for Information Technology is renewed every year 
to ensure that all students and families understand the school’s position on correct 

School Fee Accounts  

A big THANK YOU to all the families that have already finalised 

their school fee accounts. The due date for all School Fee 

Accounts to be paid by was Friday 6th March 2014. Please 

ensure that payment is made as soon as possible as the 

Catholic Education Office is scheduled to follow up on the 

unpaid accounts. 

Any family that is experiencing financial difficulty and therefore 

not able to make payment is asked to contact the school in 

writing, so that assistance or payment arrangements can be 

discussed. Office Administrator can be contacted by email 

mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au or by addressing a letter to the 

School office.   

ICAS Competition 
 

If you wish to enter your child in the competition please 

return the note to the office with payment by  

Thursday 26th March 2015. 

Anaphylactic students awareness 
 

Parents are reminded that some of our children can 
have a severe anaphylactic reaction to various food 

products. This reaction can be life threatening. Please 
support the school by not sending food in your child’s 

lunchbox to school that may contain nuts, nut products 
or egg. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

UPCOMING EVENTS UPCOMING EVENTS 

Term 2 Week 1 Term 2 Week 2 Term 2 Week 3 

Thursday 23rd April 

 7pm-8pm First Eucharist 

 Parish Information  

         Evening 

Friday 24th April 

 9:15am-10:00am 

         Anzac Day Liturgy 

 2:20pm –3:15pm 

         Assembly Year 1 Item 

Saturday 2nd May 

 6pm-7pm 

 First Eucharist Enrol-

ment Mass 

Sunday 3rd May 

 First Eucharist  

Enrolment Mass 

 

Tuesday 5th May 

 Diocesan Cross Country 

Thursday 7th May 

 Stage 3 Girls Gala Soccer Day 

Friday 8th May 

 9:15-10:15am  Mother’s Day Liturgy  

 2:20pm Year 4 Assembly 

Sport—Save the Dates 

Tuesday 24th March 

Kindergarten and Year 1 Cross Country 

(distance running) event. 
 

Thursday 26th March 

Years 2-6 Cross Country event 

More details to follow closer to date 

Application for Leave Forms   

Canteen Price List 

Application for Leave forms and Canteen Price Lists 

are available to download from the school website 

maryimmacqhill.ctholic.edu.au 
 

"A Message for the Uniform Shop” 

The last day of trading for this term is Tuesday 31st March, 2015 

8:30am to 10:00am and will re-open Tuesday 21st April, 2015 8:30am 

to 10:00am. 

 

All winter uniforms are now available for purchase, from now until the 

end of term.  

Changeover into Winter Uniform will be Monday 20th April, 2015." 

For any enquiries please contact Elle: 0421 216 414 or 

email elle@ozfashions.com" 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com















